
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
July 9, 2019 
 
 
Mr. Dean Andretta 
Marion Polk Coordinated Care 
890 Oak St. SE 
Salem, OR 97301 
 
Subject: CCO Notice of Rejection of Application (RFA #4690-19) 
 
Dear Mr. Andretta: 
 
The Oregon Health Authority (OHA) appreciates your Application received in response to 
Request for Applications # 4690-19 for Coordinated Care Organizations (CCOs) (the “RFA”). 
On June 24, 2019, OHA’s Executive Steering Committee met to review the results of the 
evaluation. 
 
After review, OHA’s decision is to reject the Application and decline to award a contract. 
 
You may protest the decision within 7 calendar days after the date of the notice, pursuant to 
Section 5.2 of the RFA.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at the contact number shown 
below.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick M. Allen 
Director 
Cell: 503-779-3455 
 
CC: File RFA #4690-19 
 

 

 
 
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR  

 

 Kate Brown, Governor 

500 Summer St. SE E20  
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